
Kilgore Memorial Library 
Director’s Report 

Prepared for the July 19, 2018 
York City Council meeting 

 
 
 
 

1. The Elmer Baker display case and the Kent Bedient Gallery are filled for the 
summer with items on the Summer Reading Club theme of “Libraries Rock!”   
 

2. StoryWalk 2018 books are selected and being prepared to be delivered on the 
trail each month through the year.  The July book is Henry’s Map by David Elliot. 
 

3. The Summer Reading Club activities for children are set to close on Friday, July 
20 with an outdoor concert with Rockin’ Red.  The children have enjoyed a 
Humanities Nebraska program with David Seay sharing Traditional Folk Music, 
movies, and 4-H classes exploring Acoustics, Sound Waves, and others sounds.  
There have also been brown bag story times and afternoons of gaming at the 
library through June and July.   
 

4. Summer Reading Club for our adult readers has 105 participants exploring the 
myriad of services provided by the library through bingo cards.  

 
5. Library policy review by staff is continues. 

 

6. Collection development and stack maintenance continues.  This work is 
accomplished by all staff as time allows. 
 

7. We have two part-time staff leaving us this summer.  We are interviewing for 
these openings now with an anticipated start date in August. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by,  

 
Debora Robertson 
Director, Kilgore Memorial Library 


